

Airlie Concert Update

Due to the amount of rain we received yesterday and the weather forecast for this evening, we have decided not to attend the concert at Airlie Gardens as a group tonight. We hope that we will be able to schedule another evening at Airlie before too very long! (Airlie Gardens has announced that they will make their determination at noon so be sure to check their website or their Facebook page for updates if you still hope to attend.)